

Mr. Petr Ježek MEP
Chair, Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance
European Parliament
Rue Wiertz 60
B-1047
Brussels
Belgium

6 June, 2018

Subject: Your invitation to participate in the meeting of the Special Committee on Financial Crimes, Tax Evasion and Tax Avoidance (TAX3), 21 June 2018

Dear Mr. Ježek,

I am replying to your letter of 25 May 2018 addressed to Mark Parker, Chairman, President and Chief Executive Officer, Nike Inc.

I hereby confirm that Patricia Johnson, Vice-President and Chief Tax Officer, Nike Inc., will participate in the hearing on 21 June. In your letter, you state that you will be sending questions as preparation for the meeting. We look forward to receiving these questions at your earliest convenience.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Hilary K. Krane

Executive Vice-President, Chief Administrative Officer and General Counsel

Nike, Inc.

cc: Patricia Johnson, VP Tax Chief Officer, Nike, Inc.

Toni Garcia, Director Government & Public Affairs EMEA, Nike, Inc.

Benoît Wets, European Parliament Cinti Torrens Bermo, European Parliament Iban Cuadrat Seix, European Parliament Francisco Ruiz-Ruiseño, European Parliament